
Legal Notice 

Kingston, NH Heritage Commission 

Stained Glass Rehabilitation Sub-committee Site Visit 

 

December 13, 2022 

10:00 AM 

 

Pursuant to NH RSA 676:4, I (d) and 675:3, notice is hereby given of a site visit to be held by the 

Heritage Commission’s Stained Glass Rehabilitation Subcommittee at 10:00 AM on December 

13, 2022 at Sash and Solder Stained Glass Studio in Portsmouth, NH.  The purpose of the visit is 

to observe the process and discuss the restoration of the stained glass windows at the Nichols 

Memorial Library. 

 

Ernest J. Landry 

Chairman, Kingston Heritage Commission 


